
 

 

  

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
RE:  University of Surrey Year 8 – Trip Wednesday 9th November 09:00-16:00 
 
Bacon’s College are now working in partnership with the University of Surrey to provide some of our Year 8 students 
with the experience of visiting a university campus.   
 
I am pleased to inform you that your child has be chosen to come along on what may be their first visit to a university. 
 
The visit will include: 
Talks on the university experience 
A tour of the university  
Opportunity to talk with some of the university students 
Activities on the day exploring study and organisational skills 
 
Date:   9th November 2022 
Departure:   09:00 (travelling by coach) 
Return:   16:00 
Location:  University of Surrey Guildford, Surrey GU2 7XH 
Lunch:   Provided free of charge for the students by the university. 
 
Students should attend school at their usual time and will meet staff in the Concourse at 8:40am ready to depart 
prompt at 09:00hrs 
 
Please see enclosed letter with relevant details of the criteria of the University of Surrey Widening participation 
programme as well as the parent/carer consent form for your completion.  
   
Can we ask that this form be returned to Ms Cox (Head of Year 8) by Monday 31st October. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Yvonne Levene-Fearnside 
Independent Careers Adviser / Careers Co-ordinator 


